## Welcome Upcoming Fifth Graders

Greetings from Grade 5! We realize that this year is just ending, and that the next seems like a lifetime away, but it is important to prepare for the new school year. Over the summer, please remember to memorize your basic math facts and read every day!

It will be necessary for you to purchase some items you'll need for Grade 5. Each teacher will give you a copy of the individual team's supply lists on or before the first day of school, but here's a list of some general items you'll need to get you started.

- Pencils and pens (blue or black and one red)
- Thin point dry-erase markers
- Extra erasers
- Colored pencils a must have item!
- Glue sticks large and small- Lots!
- Pencil bag (not a box)
- Covered pencil sharpener
- Scissors
- 2 packages lined 3x5 index cards

\*Please remember to <u>replenish</u> these supplies throughout the school year.

Of course, your classroom teacher will certainly appreciate any donations of tissues, paper towels, disinfecting wipes or spray, hand sanitizer, and large paper bags (for book covers).

We hope you have a safe and fun summer, and we look forward to meeting you all at the end of August!

Sincerely,

The Fifth Grade Teachers

## SUMMER READING - Check out these authors:

Alexander, Lloyd Macauley, David Clements, Andrew Nimmo, Jenny

DiCamillo, Kate Paterson, Katherine Eager, Edward Pennypacker, Sara Funke, Cornelia Prelutsky, Jack Haissen, Carl Riordan, Rick